NATIVITY OF OUR LORD FAITH FORMATION

L.O.F.T. Policies Thursdays 7:00 – 8:15pm

L.O.F.T. – Living Our Faith Together

L.O.F.T. Provides: Discussion on Church Teachings, Prayer and Reflection with Community Builders

Policies and Procedures for L.O.F.T.

- ⊕ E-mail is our standard mode of communication. Please be sure to provide a current e-mail address on your registration form and watch for somewhat regular messages from Nativity Faith Formation concerning special events and/or schedule changes.
- ⊕ If you would like to receive a short text alert announcing time sensitive e-mails, such as weather closings, please indicate your cell provider on the registration form.
- ♣ Any special circumstances, needs, or health issues can be addressed by calling the Faith Formation Office. Call 662-2169 to request a meeting to discuss an individualized Faith Formation plan.
- It is very important that we stay home when experiencing <u>any</u> flu-like symptoms. These include; fever of 100.2 degrees or higher, cough, runny nose, nasal congestion, sore throat or body aches. Additional symptoms may include nausea and diarrhea. Individuals should remain home until they are symptom-free for at least twenty-four hours.
- Dismissal is from the school parking lot doors. For safety reasons, vehicles may not pull up next to the curb to pick up passengers. Individuals are not allowed to leave the area to walk over to the church parking lot or Thorn Avenue to meet with anyone. Pick up is always in the school parking lot.
- Parents are required to submit requests for alternative transportation arrangements and/or permission to walk or ride a bicycle in writing to the Faith Formation Office with the date(s) and parent's signature included. One note for the year is acceptable; e-mail consent is also acceptable.
- 中 Completed enrollment forms and donations to be mailed to the address below. Donation checks made payable to "Nativity Faith Formation"

Nativity Faith Formation 43 Argyle Place Orchard Park, N.Y. 14127